
 
 

Blue Mountain Golf and Country Club 
Structured Membership Waiting List 

 
Blue Mountain Golf … because some things are worth waiting for 

 

Thank you for having expressed interest in joining Blue Mountain Golf and Country Club!  
 

BMGCC Board President, Nigel Hilliard, announced at the February 21st Annual Members Meeting that 
the club membership has been capped for the 2021 golf season. A Waiting List has been approved by 
the Board of Directors, the rules of which are as follows: 
 

 Wait List will be on a “first come first served” basis.  

 Wait List members will pay the initiation fee and annual dues in place at the time they are invited 
to join the club, not when they join the Wait List. 

 Once invited, Wait List members must join an active member category (full, spouse or twilight) in 
their first year of play.  

 Wait List members who do not accept an invitation to join when a spot is offered to them will be 
placed at the bottom of the Wait List and may do so only once. If a second invitation is refused, 
they will be removed from the Wait List. 

 Wait List members will pay a fee of $1000 payable in full at the time they join the Wait List which 
will be considered a deposit against their initiation fee at the time they are invited to join the 
Club. The deposit will be refunded in full at anytime should they decide not to remain on the 
Wait List. 

 

Those wishing to join the Wait List must complete a Wait List application form to be completed and 
returned together with the e-transfer of the $1000 deposit per applicant. The date and time of the e-
transfer will determine your position on the Wait List. ONLY 50 NAMES WILL BE ACCEPTED AT THIS 
TIME. Upon receipt of your e-transfer deposit, you will be advised of your Wait List position.    
 

Please contact me, should you have any questions pertaining to the Wait List process. 
 

Thank you, 
Jim Malley 
Membership & Facility Services Manager 
jmalley@bmgcc.ca  705-445-3918 Ext 103 
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